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Anti-Trust Statement for Stairbuilders and Manufacturers Association Meetings 

The Stairbuilders and Manufacturers Association has adopted antitrust compliance guidelines for all SMA 
meetings. These guidelines have been adopted for the protection of the members, and of the SMA, so that 
none of us will be accused of violations of antitrust laws.  There can be no discussions or agreements 
among competitors, which would restrain, or attempt to restrain, competition in the open markets.  Specific 
topics, which should not be discussed at SMA meetings or functions, include, among other things, current 
or future prices, stabilization of markets, and fair profit levels. 
 


